April 23, 1924,

Ilil.'-.'- * S @ llite 3
The Pmporia G

Emporia, Kansa

Desr NI hite:

I thank you for the nice

letter regarding my boy and 1 was
glad to have him know you and be

with you ag you have been an in-
spiration to a goeod many young fel-
lows in Kansas, I am sure that he
enjoyed his vigit with you and Mrs.
‘hlte.

olngerely yours,

THE WORLD COMPANY

President.




